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Theatre UNB Presents Season Finale
Scandalous Productions, the theatre company formed each year by UNB’s Introduction to Drama Production course, 
will close the Theatre UNB season with the Owen-Hall-Miles dramatic adaptation of George Orwell’s 1984. The per­
formance takes place at 8 p.m., March 29 through Saturday, April 1, in Memorial Hall on the UNBF campus. Published 
in 1984, George Orwell’s story presents a vision of the consequences of rampant bureaucracy, unchecked political 
correctness, technological power and rigid ideology. Dan Silk, production director and course instructor, believes that 
the classic novel’s themes are well suited to the current day. “Our aim is, like Orwell, to jolt the audience into confront­
ing and examining the issues that Orwell foresaw for late twentieth century society,” says Mr. Silk. Employing a multi- 
media approach which incorporates live music and telemedia, Scandalous Productions hopes to provide a provoking, 
probing examination of power in our culture. Ticket costs are $4 for student and $5 for the general public. For more 
information, contact Holly Ward at 454-6838.
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Rev. Monte Peters 444-6029,
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507,

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089, Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

A Dinner and a Movie
Every Friday, beginning at 5:00pm, a Spaghetti Supper and Movie 
review is hosted by Campus Ministry. Senior Common Room, 
McConnell Hall. All welcome. Do join us for fellowship and some 
good discussion. Meet some new people.

Are you suffering from headaches?
We don’t promise a cure, we don’t guarantee support. If you are a headache sufferer attend the headache self-help 

group. Why may attend? Anyone suffering from headaches, (teens welcome)
Run by whom? Collectively run by 4th year student nurses and group members who suffer from headaches.
When: The next meeting will be held on March 29th.
Where: Maclaggan Hall (Room 102), UNB campus from 7 pm-8:30 pm. Parking lots behind Maclaggan Hall off Wind­
sor St. No costs are involved, absolutely free, and totally confidential!!!

Writings of Christian Antiquity
Campus Ministry is hosting a study every Wednesday to examine writ­
ings of Christian antiquity: 12:30pm, Senior Common room, 
McConnell Hall. Contact John Valk (459-5962—mornings) for more 
information. For the remainder of the term we will be examining the 
Apocryphal Literature.

Hemp NB is presenting a Hemp Awareness Night:
Sunday, April 2 at 7:00 pm in Maclaggan Auditorium (105). We will be viewing the film “The Return of the Commercial 
Cannabis Crop” and a display of various hemp products. Admission is free to all but donations will be gratefully 
accepted.

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship
For an evening of discussion, song, fellowship and fun join us every 
Thursday evening at 7:30pm, Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. 
All are welcome. Come with a friend. Seder Meal at Holy Family 
Parish.

Multicultural Association of Fredericton’s 21st Anniversary Banquet Entertainment & Dance.
Come and Celebrate MCAF’s 21st year of service. Date: Sat., Apr. 1, at 6pm at The Fredericton Inn. Tickets #20.00, 

available from MCAF members or at the Victoria Health Centre. Call 454-8292 for more information.

The International Student Advisor’s Office
is showing the video “Going Home” for all international students who will be graduating this spring. Every Monday, 

Wednesday & Friday, April 17 - April 28, 1pm until 4pm (video is approximately 30 minutes long) at the Alumni 
Memorial Building - Room 18 International Student Advisor/CIDA Coordinator’s Office. Call the International Student 
Advisor/CIDA Coordinator’s office at 453-4860 before April 17 and make an appointment.

Christian Meditation
The Christian Meditation meetings are held in the Faculty Lounge, 
Edmund Casey Hall, St. Thomas University every Monday at 7:00pm. 
During the meeting we listen to a tape by the Benedictine monk John 
Main (1926-82) for about 15 minutes and this is followed by a silent 
form of prayer for 20 minutes. It is a simple way of praying.George B. Whalen Memorial Scholarship—New Brunswick Milk Marketing Board

Value: #750. Conditions: NB resident enrolled in a university degree program related to agriculture or the dairy indus­
try, including but not necessarily limited to plant and animal science, agricultural engineering, veterinary science, 
agricultural economies, etc. Applicant must be entering second, third or fourth year of study in all approved university 
degree program. All applicants must include: 1) A 300-500 word essay concerning the applicants future plans and how 
they relate to the agricultural industry, 2) TWo letters of recommendation from professors, 3) A transcript of marks. 
Selection based on: a) financial need b) academic achievement, c) involvement in community future plans. Applica­
tions available at Registrar’s Office/Undergraduate Awards, Room 311, Third Floor, Old Arts Building, University of 
New Brunswick. Deadline for receipt of all documents: June 23,1995.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Mon.-Eri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 
11:00am & 4:00pm.
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30pm. 
Old Arts Chapel.

GALA UNB/STU—Gay and Lesbian Alliance (and Bi’s and Straight friends) 
The location for tonights potluck has been changed. Fbr new location call 

Apply now - Registrar’s Office, Room 201, Counter Area, Second Floor, Old Arts Building. One application covers all Darren @ 455-1134. Time is 7 PM, vegetarian dishes appreciated. Next week-
undergraduate scholarships awarded by UNB. Return applications directiy to Undergraduate Awards, Registrar’s Office Election! Positions of President, Vice President, and secretary-treasurer for the
Room 31 IB, Third Floor, Old Arts Building. The application deadline is April 15, 1995. However, for processing 1995-96 academic year will be up for vote depending on turnout. We need

you to come out and vote. GALAs last meeting will be Friday Night, April 7. 
This will be a end-of-term party at Darren’s, BYOB - some wine and pop pro­
vided. Snack foods appreciated. Drop by any time after 9. Fbr time and loca- 

UNB/STU Creative Arts and Début Atlantic are proud to present classical guitarist Rémi Boucher in concert at UNB’s bon of events, call the phoneline @ 457-2156 for a recorded message. Fbr
Memorial Hall on Friday, March 24th at 8:00 pm. This 30-year-old Québec nabve has won five major intemadonal new potluck locadon, call Darren at 455-1134.
guitar competitions since 1989, has recently completed a tour of Austria and Poland, has been featured this month on
CBC’s Adrienne Clarkson Presents, and has just released a recording of contemporary Spanish guitar concertos with Africa Nile ‘95—African Students Union presents From Africa with Love: A
Montreal’s Amati Trio on the Analekta label. Mr. Boucher’s concert will feature works by Dowland, Bach, Marchand, ni te of the best in African Fashion, Music, Exotic dances and of course, origi-
Mendelssohn, Sojo and Rodrigo. Admission is by subscription. Call 457-2233 for more information.

UNB Undergraduate Scholarships for 1995-96

purposes, applicants are requested to apply now.

UNB/STU Creative Arts Presents Guitarist Rémi Boucher

nal Indigenous Cuisine.Date: Saturday, 25th March at the SUB Cafeteria at 
6:30pm. Tickets are available at Help Centre. Call 454-1124 for further inquir-

Dean Snow, Department of Psychology, University of New Brunswick Fredericton.
“I Thought It was Heartburn!” Help-seeking delay in patients with symptoms of Acute Myocardial Infarction. Friday, 

March 24,1995,3:30 pm, Snodgrass Room, Keirstead Hall. Coffee will be served. Everyone welcome.

ies.

Volunteer Needed—Counselling Services is starting a new project aimed at 
preventing sexual aggression among students of UNBF and STU. The project 
will involved male students from both universities in educating other menGamblers Anonymous

Men and women gamblers! Are you a constant loser because of your gambling? Are you losing your income, self- about sexual aggression. The student volunteers would be trained as peer
respect and loved ones? Compulsive gambling is an addictive, progressive disease. If you want help for you or someone educators to provide 1-2 hour educational programs for other men on cam-
you love you are welcome to attend. “A new start” every Friday night 603 Union Street, St. Anthony’s Church from 7-9. pus. The aim of the project is to help men examine their attitudes and values
For more info call Myrna 458-9971 or Paulette 452-0196. “A new start” every Sunday night Old Victoria Hospital Woodstock about women in the context of romantic relationships. Any male students

interested in volunteering as peer educators can pick up an application form 
and project description at Counselling Services, Room 19, Alumni Memorial 
Building, in the SUB at the Help Centre or the Student Support Centre, and at 
STU from Doreen Vautour, Acting Director of Student Affairs. Application dead-

Road “Detox" section. In basement from 7-9. Call Myrna 458-9971 or Paulette 452-0196.

VON Oromocto
wishes to inform the public that they will continue to offer the following programs after April 1,1995:
Nursing in the home, Foot Comfort Clinics, three locations: Oromocto, Gagetown, Millcove. Prenatal Classes, line is March 31. 
Breastfeeding Support Group, Reproductive Health Centre, Occupational Healt, Heart to Heart Program, Safe Kid 
Program. If there are any further questions, please contact the VON office at 357-8542. 41st Annual Monte Carlo Night—The Forestry Association would like to 

present the Annual Monte Carlo event. It will be taking place tonight March 
24th at the Capital Winter Club. The gambling begins at 8pm for a very low 

presents a concert, Sunday April 9,1995, 3:00 PM in UNB Memorial Hall. The concert features the UNB concert band price. The entrance fee give you #5,000 funny money so you can try your luck 
and bicentennial choir. Everyone is welcome. Phone 453-4697 for admission prices.

UNB’s Centre for Musical Arts

at the games and a chance to win fabulous door prizes. The evening will be 
topped off with an auction of great gifts. So ... grab a friend and come on 
down. Hey, this event must be good if it has been going on for 41 years. Hope 
to see you out. For more info, call Andrea Scott at 454-1062.
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